
Are you a resident 
in the city of Sedona? 

Interested in pushing sustainable projects forward in
your community?

Join us! Open House for the New Sustainable
Neighborhoods Program!

Monday, February 5, 2024
6:00 PM to 7:30PM

The Hub at Posse Grounds
525-b Posse Grounds Rd. 

Sedona, AZ 86336

Learn more at SustainableNeighborhoodNetwork.com/Sedona

Make a difference in your neighborhood! 


